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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Provincial Environment nd Natural Resources Office

MIMAROPA Region
Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
E-mail: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

}3:‘ ) Telfax No. (048) 433-5638/ (048) 434-8791
February 28, 2023
MEMORANDUM
FOR i The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 L&S Bldg.,Roxas Blvd.,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU : The Assistant Regional Director
Management Services Division
ATT’N i The Chief, RSCIG
FROM g The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF PERSONAL COLLECTION DIRECT SELLING INC.
PARTNERSHIP THROUGH ENVIRONMENTAL ACTIVITIES

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum report from CENRO Brooke’s Point dated
February 27, 2023 re: above-captioned subject.

Accordingly, the submitted areas are the Barangay NGP Projects located within the
Municipality o Brooke’s Point, Palawan which did not attain the survival rate of atleast 85%.

For information and record.

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
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Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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| February jo 2023

MEMORANDUM DENR PENRUG
PALAWAN RECORDS

FOR : The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

FROM : The Community Environment
and Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT : REQUEST OF PERSONAL COLLECTION DIRECT
SELLING INC. FOR PL\RTNERSHIPIWITH DENR
THROUGH THE CONDUCT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
ACTIVITIES

This is in connection with the Memorandum dated January 18, 2023 of the
Director for Strategic Communications and Initiatives Services, }Lecelved by this office on
January 31, 2023, regarding the above-cited subject.

Relative hereto, forwarded herewith the Memorandum of Forester [I/NGP
Coordinator Arnil Junia, regarding the request of Personal Collection of the list of
identified upland, mangrove planting areas coastal and esterg clean- up sites marine
sanctuaries for adoption.

It is informed that the submitted areas are our Barangay NGP Projects located
within the Municipality of Brooke’s Point, Palawan that did not attam the survival rate of
at least 85%.

For his information and further instruction.

(2P DENR-CENRD

szl

“:&;Jv Fﬂﬁ?“ﬂ q PDI“T

| & "l'“r'-;FB

. A
M 03109,

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/#inbox/FMfcgzGrermdLLkXVPHssvbCCVxBsfg?projector=1 &messagePartldTM

11



